
 

  

 

Calls for Nomination: Safety Codes Council – Gas Sub-Council 

The AAMDC is seeking two individuals to fill vacant spaces on the Safety Codes Council (SCC) 

Gas Sub-Council. Members of the SCC are nominated by the AAMDC and appointed by the SCC 

because they have valuable technical knowledge and experience in the discipline pertaining to 

their sub-council – in this case gas. SCC members serve as an important conduit for two-way 

communication between the SCC and the AAMDC and its membership.  

The Gas Sub-Council members meet on a regular basis to discuss issues in the building industry 

and to make sure that our built environment is safe to inhabit. For more information on the SCC 

Gas Sub-Council, click here.  

Those with further questions about the requirements are encouraged to contact Erin Stroud, 

Manager of Stakeholder Relations with the Safety Codes Council at 780.392.1366 or at 

stroud@safetycodes.ab.ca 

Nominations to sit on the SCC Gas Sub-Council are encouraged to submit their names to AAMDC 

Policy Analyst, Matt Dow at matt.dow@aamdc.com by November 30, 2016. Nominees should 

provide brief profile(s) listing experience and background. These will be forward to the SCC for 

consideration.  

Enquiries may be directed to: 

 

Matt Dow 

Policy Analyst 

780.955.4085 

Kim Heyman 

Director, Advocacy & Communications 

780.955.4079 

October 28, 2016 
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